
 

 

September 9, 2016 

 

Jennifer Williams 

Director of Development 

Natividad Medical Center 

PO Box 81611 

Salinas, CA 93912-1611 

 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that on August 24, 2016 the Central California Alliance for Health’s 

Board of Commissioners approved your Practice Coaching grant application for one Qualis Health 

consulting engagement for Natividad Medical Group.  

 

Per your email on September 9, 2016, Natividad Medical Center has decided to decline the Capital 

Planning grant that was also approved by the Alliance Board on August 24, 2016.  

 

Your Practice Coaching Grant Agreement can be viewed by logging into the Alliance’s online grant 

portal at http://bit.ly/Alliance_Online_Grant_Portal.  Your Grant Agreement establishes the purpose, 

terms and conditions of the grant award.  Please review the Grant Agreement very carefully, including its 

reporting requirements.  Grant funds will be distributed based upon the terms and payment schedule 

outlined in the Agreement.  Your signed Grant Agreement is due to the Alliance by October 19, 2016 via 

submission on the online grant portal.    

 

A Grantee Checklist outlining the key steps for grantees receiving Alliance grants is attached.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Jessica Finney, Grant Program Manager, at jfinney@ccah-alliance.org or 

(831) 430-2547.  

 

We are proud to partner with you to expand Medi-Cal capacity in our community, ensuring Medi-Cal 

members receive timely access to quality care.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kathleen McCarthy 

Business Development Director 

 

 

http://bit.ly/Alliance_Online_Grant_Portal

